
Year 1 CLASS LETTER 

 Spring 1 Term 

 

 

  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Welcome back to a new term! SPRING 1! 

I hope you have all had a great Christmas and have enjoyed welcoming in the new 

year with friends and family. 

 

This half term our topic is called ‘Going Wild!’ based around our class text ‘Wild’ by 

Emily Hughes.  

I am very much looking forward to getting to know the children and yourselves.  

If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to ask either over the 

phone in the school office or at the classroom door. 

 

1C 

Our Learning during Spring 1 

English we will be looking in depth at 

illustrations used in our class text, 

writing in role, composing a free verse 

poem and even looking at techniques such 

as drama to discover feelings and 

emotion.  

Maths we will be looking at division, 

place value to 100, measurement and 

geometry. 

History we will be looking at historical 

events, people and places in their own 

locality. In Science we will be learning 

about the lifecycle of plants in their 

natural environment.  

Art and DT we will be looking at the 

work of artists who use nature and will 

be using natural materials to design and 

make a new bed or toy.  

RE we are looking Christians and what 

they believe.  

Computing we will be looking at 

computers and their different parts. 
 

 

 

  

Reminders 

PE every Friday 

Please make sure all kits are in school. 

Spelling test every Friday 

Spellings are in your child’s communication book 

Maths number bond stories every Friday 

Please remember to bring in your number bond card. 

Dojo shop and Attendance on a Friday 

Show and tell on a Monday:  

This is a chance for children to share any news about what 

they have been doing over the weekend. As our topic is 

‘Going Wild!’ it would make a great link if the children were 

to share their own stories about exploring in nature or show 

us any objects relating to this.  

 

 Come and join in our learning 

On Wednesday 15th January at 2:45pm, Year 1 would like 

you to come and join in with their learning. There will be a 

chance to see the work they have been doing, the new 

learning environment, meet the class teacher and even plant 

a BEAN SEED in our science learning. 

I look forward to meeting you all! 

Please remember to bring in your communication book and reading book daily as this is important to 

keep up to date with your children’s learning. Don't forget to have a sneak peek at our class webpage on 

the school website as pictures and information will be uploaded to show you how the children are getting 

on. 


